
Dear Birth Parents, 

Thank you for taking a few minutes to learn a little bit about our family. We are so grateful for the opportunity you are 
considering giving to a couple like us who is longing to provide a safe, loving, joyful and stable home for a child.  

                                                                  
 Name: Jes      Name: Jessica 
 Occupation: Assistant Montessori Teacher  Occupation: Writer & Editor 
 Favorite Activities: Drumming, bike    Favorite Activities: Biking, kayaking, camping 
     maintenance, hiking and fixing things       and baking 
 Fun Fact: Jes has played drums in Cuba,   Fun Fact: Jessica coaches an after-school 
     Australia, Italy and Canada.        running program for elementary-age girls. 

           

Children: None yet 

Religion: Christian 

Home Description: We live in a three-bedroom, two-and-a-half bath townhouse with a fully fenced back yard. Our home 
is in one of Montana’s larger cities, on a street that is filled with the giggles and wheeled escapades of young children. 

Pets: Freddo, the sweetest four-year-old yellow Labrador to ever flunk out of guide dog training. 

What we most look forward to as parents: We have so much fun exploring the world together through travel, outdoor 
adventures, books and food—we can’t wait to share those experiences with a child! We hope to raise our son or 
daughter to know the deep love of the Lord, the two of us and his or her birth family. 

Our thoughts on adoption: We believe that children are a gift from God, no matter how they enter a family. After trying 
unsuccessfully to conceive a child, our hearts have turned toward adoption, which already plays a big part in our story. 
Should you decide we are the right fit for your child, we promise to respect your preferences for ongoing contact with 
our family, and look forward to developing a long-term relationship if that is your choice. 

 

To see Jes & Jessica’s full profile, contact an LSS counselor at 1-800-726-3083 or one of our offices. 


